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Proposed Resolution Regarding the Provincial Council Executive Committee
Resolved, by the Province III Synod meeting in Martinsburg, West Virginia, on May 2, 2022, That the President of the Province be authorized to appoint up to three additional members, from any order, to participate in the monthly meetings of the Executive Committee of the Provincial Council with seat and voice, but not vote, in order to add to the diversity of skills, viewpoint, backgrounds, and dioceses represented on the Executive Committee; and be it further 
Resolved, That the Provincial Council is requested at its next meeting (fall of 2022) to draft an amendment pertaining to this issue to the Ordinances of Province III for consideration by the 2023 Provincial Synod.

Respectfully submitted by the Committee on Resolutions:
The Rev. Deacon Barbara Ambrose, Deputy, Virginia
Mr. Christopher Hart, Deputy, Pennsylvania
The Rev. Nathaniel Pierce, Vice President, Province III
Mr. Russell Randle, Deputy. Virginia
The Rt. Rev. Audrey Scanlan, Bishop, Central Pennsylvania
Mr. Eddie Vance, Deputy, Easton
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